Manistee County Democratic Party (MCDP)

Chairperson’s Report

Activities from the period June 1-30, 2023

The regular monthly meeting of the MCDP was held on Thursday June 15, 2023 at the Arcadia Township Hall in Arcadia, MI.  This meeting was our annual Strawberry Social attended by over 50 members and guests.  Speakers included Mara Davidson, Chairperson of the Young Progressive Activists of NW Michigan (a committee of the MCDP) who reported on her attendance at the National Rural Summit held in Missoula, MT in early June.  Mara also spoke about how we all need to work harder to appreciate and understand how young people want to be included regarding political and legislative action issues.  We also had a presentation by Brenda Reeber, Founder of the Starfish Project which is working to raise funds to buy-back assault weapons and get them off the streets.  

MCDP had a tabling event at the Manistee Pride month celebration on Saturday June 3rd.  We had over 40 people sign up to receive information about how they can get involved with the MCDP.  We also got 4 young people to fill out applications to register to vote at this event.  

MCDP members volunteered for the monthly Feeding America Food Truck on Wednesday June 28thth helping to distribute 15,000 lbs of food to over 400 food-insecure families in Manistee County. 

We had a very successful entry in the Manistee National Forest Festival July 4th parade featuring our 2nd CD Legacy Awardee Peggy Raddatz riding in a Jaguar convertible and our newly refurbished Mr. Don Key proudly headlining our float.  .

Our July membership meeting will be held at the Onekama Village Park on Thursday July 20, 2023 and will feature our annual summer picnic with brats provided and potluck side dishes.  Our featured speaker will be Bryan Watson of the Democrats 101 organization.  

